
 

01/11/2020 

Dear Parents, 

New National Restrictions - Remote/Online Lessons 

 

Assalamu Alaikum wa Rahmatullahi wa Barakatuhu 

 

We pray that you are in the best of health and Iman. 

Further to the government’s announcement of new national restrictions starting from Thursday 5th 
November 2020, Jamia Maktab classes will not resume onsite on Monday, 2nd November 2020 until 
further notice. 

Lessons will take place via the online platform, Zoom. The timetable and login details for all Maktab 
pupils remain unchanged. Please also refer to online safety guidelines provided previously. 

We have emailed to all parents a standing order form. Please can this be completed and returned to 
the Jamia office before this coming Thursday, 5th November 2020. Please note, we will not be able to 
provide lessons to pupils for whom a completed standing order form has not been received by the 
above deadline. If you cannot access the form, please call the Jamia office to arrange to collect it. 

Next Steps: 

1- Log-in to Zoom for Madrasah lessons from tomorrow (Monday, 2nd November 2020). 
2- Return a completed standing order form to the office before this coming Thursday, 5th 

November 2020. 

Please keep the Jamia in your duas. 

JazakAllahu Khayran 

Wassalam 

Admin. 


